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Report: 

The Department of Mathematics and the Department of Statistics at Dr. 

Ambedkar College, Deekshabhoomi, Nagpur, organized a Stat-Math 

Fest on 17th April 2023. The festival aimed to provide a platform for the 

students of BSc Semester 2, Semester 4, and Semester 6 to showcase 

their skills and talents in mathematics and statistics. 

 

The festival included a variety of events, such as quizzes, puzzle 

solving, and poster presentations. The students participated with 

enthusiasm and zeal, making the festival a grand success. To 

acknowledge their efforts and hard work, a prize distribution ceremony 

was organized by the departments. 

 

The ceremony was held at Dr. Ambedkar College, Deekshabhoomi, 

Nagpur, from 12.30 pm onwards. The faculties of the Mathematics and 

Statistics departments distributed certificates and mementos to the 

students who had won prizes in the various events of the festival. 

 



The faculty members who participated in the ceremony were Prof. S. M. 

Pawar, Head of the Department of Mathematics, Dr. Ambedkar College, 

Deekshabhoomi, Nagpur, Dr. Jitesh Tripathi, Assistant Professor, 

Department of Mathematics, and CHB faculties of Mathematics and 

Statistics departments. 

 

During the ceremony, the faculty members congratulated the students on 

their achievements and encouraged them to continue to excel in their 

academic pursuits. They also emphasized the importance of mathematics 

and statistics in various fields and how it can help the students to make a 

difference in their future careers. 

 

The students who received the certificates and mementos expressed their 

gratitude towards the faculties and the departments for organizing the 

festival and providing them with the opportunity to showcase their skills 

and knowledge. 

 



The Stat-Math Fest Prize Distribution Ceremony for the students of the 

Mathematics and Statistics Department of BSc Semester 2, Semester 4, 

and Semester 6 organized on 17th April 2023, was a great success. It 

provided the students with a platform to showcase their skills and 

talents, and also encouraged them to continue to excel in their academic 

pursuits. The departments are commended for organizing such a festival, 

and it is hoped that such events will continue to be organized in the 

future. 
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